
Library Circulation Notice 
For NSU Students 

10 June 2020 
 

Returning Items:  

All book returns are currently closed. Please do not return items to your 

library or book-drop, keep those safe at home until further notice. 

 

Fines: 

You will not accrue any late fines on library items that you are holding and 

thereby, you will not be treated as Library-Defaulter for next semester 

registration. 

 


